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May 15, 2017 
 

Missouri Coordinating Board for Early Childhood 

Early Childhood Mental Health Workgroup 

Call–in phone Numbers: 526-6012/866-630-9353 
 

Meeting Minutes 

10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 

Present in-person: Julie Allen, Stephanie Chandler, Cindy Reese, Lori Masek, Justin Logan, 

Kristin Yach, Jo Anne Ralston, Laura Malzner, Susie Henderson, Mary Chant, Beth Ann Lang, 

Shelley Mayse 

 

Social and Emotional Training for Child Care Providers 

 Developing a free online training focusing on the importance of children’s social and 

emotional development for child care providers.  The workgroup reviewed the training in 

detail, providing feedback on both the slide content and the script.  The target deadline for 

the competition and approval of the training is July 1, 2017; this will allow DSS to use the 

training to meet a CCDF training requirements for new fiscal year.   

o Next steps:   

 Small group will use feedback to make changes to the training 

 A link to the training will be sent out to the workgroup for final review 

 A link to the ECMH webpage will be sent out to workgroup members for 

review of existing resources and suggestions for additional resources 

Early Childhood Summit  

 We discussed the next steps for planning the ECMH summit.  The summit will highlight 

existing pieces of the ECMH system and will explore options for moving towards a more 

coordinated system. 

o Shelley contacted Gerard Costa with The Center for Autism and Early Childhood 

Mental Health at Montclair University in New Jersey to see if he would be willing to 

speak and facilitate the discussion at the conference.  Julie and Shelley will set up a 

meeting to discuss whether he would be a good fit for the summit and to explore 

costs.  
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o Next steps are to fully discuss expected outcomes and target audience for the 

summit. 

Agency and Partner Updates 

 No updates  

Next Meeting: June 19, 2017 in person 
Call in numbers - 526-6012/866-630-9353 
 


